NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF FURTHER INFORMATION UNDER ARTICLE 25
The Town and Country Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017

Proposed Development at VIKING LINK NATIONAL GRID, SANDILANDS (TO BICKER FEN),
MABLETHORPE,

Name of Applicant: National Grid Viking Link Ltd,.

Date of Planning application: 30th August 2017.

Description of Development - Works to facilitate the Viking Link electrical interconnector with an
approximate capacity of 1400 megawatts (MW) extending from Revsing, Jutland, (Denmark) to
Bicker Fen, Lincolnshire (UK) comprising:

Installation of 2 subsea high voltage direct current (DC) cables between Mean Low Water Springs
(MLWS) and landfall at Boygrift in East Lindsey;

Installation of 2 onshore DC cables between the landfall at Boygrift and the converter station at
North Ing Drove in South Holland;

Erection of converter station buildings (relating to land in adjoining authority);

together with temporary and permanent ancillary infrastructure., reference number
N/110/01549/17 and that the application is accompanied by an environmental impact assessment.

Members of the public may inspect copies of;

— the application,

— the plans,

— the environmental impact assessment,

— and other documents submitted with the application,

— along with the further environmental information submitted by the applicant (relating to
ecology, archaeology and arboricultural impacts).

at Tedder Hall, Manby Park, Louth, Lincolnshire, LN11 8UP during all reasonable hours until 2nd May
2018.

Members of the public may obtain copies of the environmental impact assessment from Tedder Hall,
Manby Park, LOUTH, Lincolnshire, LN11 8UP so long as stocks last, at a charge of £500.00 per copy,
£10.00 for a copy of the Non-Technical Summary, and £25.00 for copies of the further information.

In determining an application the Local Planning Authority will take into account representations
relating to the applications which are received by them. Any response you make is open to public
inspection and will also appear on the Council’s website in accordance with the provisions of the
Local Government (Access to Information) Act 1985, even if marked 'Private and Confidential’. We

only remove e-mail addresses, phone numbers, signatures and any 3rd party information from
correspondence published on our website. Your name, address and any other personal information
will be open to public inspection. Please only provide personal data if you are happy for it to be
shared as set out above, and in the event of a Planning Appeal, with the Planning Inspector.

A copy of the application and the further information submitted may be inspected during all
reasonable hours at the Council Offices, Tedder Hall, Manby Park, Louth or alternatively shortly they
can be viewed on our website www.e-lindsey.gov.uk/applications Representations giving your full
postal address should be sent to Chris Panton, Team Leader Planning at East Lindsey District
Council, Tedder Hall, Manby Park, Louth, Lincolnshire, LN11 8UP. Alternatively on line comments
can be sent via our website. To follow the progress of an application go to our website.

by 2nd May, 2018.
Signed

Team Leader Planning
On behalf of East Lindsey District Council
Date: 4th April 2018.



